

AGENDA SUMMARY

Fort Smith Parks and Recreation Commission Regular Meeting, Wednesday, March 8, 2017, 12:00 p.m. Creekmore Community Center

Announcements and Recognitions

Approval of the minutes from February 8 meeting.

Nancy Raney made a motion to approve the minutes as written. The motion was seconded by Sherry Toliver and unanimously approved.

 Hear report from Heather Mendez on Park Putter Miniature Golf Mendez reviewed the sales from the winter months and briefed the Commission regarding updates to look for in the future including new signs, picnic tables, umbrellas and business flags.

2. Project Updates

Doug Reinert noted that the Grizzly Field Dedication went well. The soccer fields on Riverfront Drive are under construction and should be complete in June or July. Staff is currently working on grants for the Landfill Loop.

3. Public comments

Paula Linder was present and noted that the annual spring cleanup hosted by Keep Fort Smith Beautiful will be held April 1 at 9am at Southside High School.

Director Tracy Pennartz expressed appreciation to the many Northside Alumni that helped to make the Grizzly Field a reality.

4. Commission & staff comments

"We Create Community Through People, Parks and Programs"